
Draft	Minutes	for	May	3,	2017	SCC	Meeting	
	
SCC	Members	 Role	 Present	
Hollie	Pettersson	 Chair	 O	
Nick	Hintze	 Parent	 O	
Jill	Landes-Lee	 Parent	 X	
James	Barron	 Vice	Chair	 X	
Scott	Poulson	 Parent	 X	
Laurie	McBride	 Parent	 X	
Derek	Peterson	 Parent	 X	
Julie	Fielding	 Principal	 X	
Maria	Bailey	 Kindergarten	Teacher	 X	
Lisa	Coleman	 2nd	grade	Teacher	 X	
	
	
Agenda	items:	
	
1- Review	last	meeting’s	notes	and	give	final	approval:			
	
A	couple	of	changes	were	suggested	for	last-months	minutes.		The	term	“push	in”	
intervention	means	a	reading	intervention	brought	into	the	classroom,	rather	than	pulling	
students	out	of	the	classroom.		Also,	a	member	suggested	adding	the	sentence	“the	cafeteria	
schedule	is	being	reviewed”	to	the	Cafeteria	item.			
	
2.		Community	Survey.			
	
There	were	three	items	on	the	Community	Survey	that	were	scored	lower	than	expected.		
The	items	were:	

• I	am	pleased	with	how	my	child	is	learning	
• The	school	keeps	me	informed	about	my	child	
• The	school	contributes	to	the	emotional	well-being	of	my	child				

	
A	discussion	was	held	about	these	items.		Some	members	reported	talking	with	other	
parents	in	the	community	for	feedback.		There	was	some	discussion	whether	the	survey	
items	needed	to	be	clarified.		There	was	also	a	discussion	about	methods	for	communicating	
with	parents.	
	
3.		 Jog	a	Thon.			
	
Maria	shared	that	there	will	be	a	water	stop	on	the	Jog	a	Thon	route.		There	will	also	be	
water	bottles	at	the	end	of	the	route.			
		
James	had	several	signs	printed	for	the	Jog	a	Thon.		Derek	will	assist	putting	up	signs.		Maria	
will	get	sticks	for	signs.		The	PTA	will	be	directing	traffic	at	the	Jog	a	Thon.			
	
Scott	will	make	an	arch	for	the	beginning	of	the	race.		
	
Julie	will	put	a	reminder	in	the	Monday	Minutes	to	remind	parents	about	the	Jog	a	Thon.			
	



Teachers	will	count	the	funds	donated	by	children	in	their	classes,	then	the	funds	will	be	
counted	a	second	time	by	the	office	staff.			
	
4.	 School	Happenings	
	
The	committee	agreed	that	it	is	OK	to	say	NO	to	soccer	cleats	in	the	school.	
	
Julie	reviewed	the	hiring	that	is	in	progress	for	the	coming	school	year.	
	
The	Fall	Back	to	School	night	will	be	Monday,	August	21.		This	is	a	parents-only	event.		Scott	
will	speak	at	the	event	to	introduce	the	SCC.			
	
An	Open	House	for	students	will	be	scheduled	on	a	separate	day	for	students	to	come	visit	
their	classes	and	meet	their	teachers.	
	

	


